
 

 

  

 
2nd December 2016 

2016 Attendance and Lates this week… 

 

D
ai

sy
 

B
u

tt
e

rc
u

p
 

R
o

se
 

P
ri

m
ro

se
 

D
af

fo
d

il 

Sn
o

w
d

ro
p

 

Fo
xg

lo
ve

 

Su
n

fl
o

w
er

 

Attendance 98% 96% 96% 99% 90% 91% 97% 100% 

Lates 5 7 7 4 1 10 2 3 

Well Done Sunflower! 

! 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Buttercup! 

Carol Concert 

Everyone is warmly invited to the IVJS Carol 
Concert on Wednesday 14

th
 December at 

6.30pm in our hall it will be a Christmas 
extravaganza you won’t want to miss! 

All parents are welcome to attend while all 
pupils are welcome to take part. 

Mr Tang is also looking for volunteers to play 
instruments on the evening. If your child 

would like to perform, please ask them to see 
Mr Tang for more details! 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Ellie and 
Katelin 

Buttercup 
Sienna and 
Holly 

Rose 
Ria B and 
Jake 

Primrose 
Asmaa and 
Eryk 

Daffodil 
Ilyana and 
Josh 

Snowdrop 
Joseph and 
Nathalie 

Foxglove 
Rohan and 
Cai 

Sunflower 
Aswini and 
Dylan 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

Lower School Christmas Concert  
 

Next week will see the festive season get 
into full swing with our Lower School 
Christmas Production of ‘Straw and 

Order’.  
Tickets have been issued today for those 
of you who have pre-ordered, if you are 

yet to request any tickets, please contact 
the school reception. 

Each family can get two tickets for each 
performance subject to availability. 

 

Buttercup and 

Primrose 

19/20 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

95.3% 

This week in school… 
 

Year 3 – have learnt all about the famous fossil hunter, Mary Anning and written 
their own biographies all about her. They have also learnt about decimals and 
how they relate to fractions in Maths. 
 

Year 4 – have been practising for their production, learning lines, songs and 
dances. They really hope you all enjoy it! 
 

Year 5 – have started to write the story of Beowolf, based in the world of 
Minecraft. They were also involved in British Values – democracy day. Year 5 
teachers held a debate based on school uniform. 
 

Year 6 – have dived into the work of fractions and can now compare and find 
fractions of numbers with ease. They have also written some amazing Mayan 
creation stories and made their Pop Up art work! 
 
 FISA Christmas Shopping Evening 

We would like you to join us tonight from 
6.30pm for our own Christmas Market right 
here at IVJS! We have stalls galore including 
items from The Body Shop, Younique make 

up, gifts, toys and a whole lot more! 
See you all there! 

 

Pop Up Art! 

On the 14th December we have an 
amazing ART Gallery in our library 

displaying work our children have created. 
Children will be looking around 

throughout the day and then parents can 
come and visit after school between 3pm - 

4.30pm where they can buy their 
children's work for £10.00 - this could 
make a great Christmas present. The 

gallery will also be available 8.30 - 9.00 on 
the 15th and then after school 3pm - 

4pm.  



 

 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

 

Letters out this week: 

 
FISA Xmas Disco  

 
After School Clubs Spring 

Term 1 
 

Holiday Club Survey 
 

Carol Concert Letter 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

 

Don’t forget we are running our Early Birds 
Breakfast Club from 7.15am and our Bluebell 
After School Club till 6pm every school day. 

Please head to our website for further details 
and to book online! 

 

Artists of the Week! 
Daisy – Katie and 

Myles 
Primrose – Nicole 
Daffodil – Henry 
Sunflower – Ella, 

Lennie, Dylan 

 
 

Date Event 

2
nd

 
Dec 

FISA Christmas 
Shopping Evening, 
6.30pm to 9pm 

6
th

 
Dec 

Christmas 
Production, 
1.30pm 

7
th

 
Dec 

Christmas 
Production, 
6.30pm 

9
th

 
Dec 

FISA Christmas 
Disco, 6.30pm 

13
th

 
Dec 

Choir Visit To 
Flowerland, from 
1.30pm 

14
th

 
Dec 

Pop Up Art 
Gallery, 9am  

14
th

 
Dec 

Carol Concert 

15
th

 
Dec 

Christmas Lunch 
Day 

16
th

 
Dec 

Christmas Jumper 
Day 

20
th

 
Dec 

Last Day Of Term 

 

Slough Run for  
the Homeless 

This year, we will be starting a collection again for the Slough Run for the Homeless. 
The London & Slough Run supports the homeless and people in need. Every week it 

distributes food and drink. Just before Christmas it takes bags of festive food to the street 
homeless so donations of the following would be very much appreciated: 

Wrapped gift for a gentleman - for example socks, gloves, hats, scarves,  Christmas 
cards.  Cans of soft drink, Mince pies, Bars of chocolate, Multipacks of individual 
bags of crisps, Wrapped biscuits such as penguins, rockys, two fingered kit-kats, etc  

Please have any donations in by 12th December. Thank you. 

Reading Football Day 

Last Friday, the lower school football 
team where lucky enough to compete 

in a tournament at Reading FC’s 
training ground. The team played with 

real passion and sportsmanship and 
won all of their seven games without 
conceding a single goal! Incredible! 
Well done to all the footballers and 
thank you for the parental support.

 

Drumming! 

This week was the start of something 
musical… Drumming lessons!  

We have the fantastic Marc Daneckar come in 
to start lessons with the children. 

The children have all come out of the lessons 
with massive smiles on their faces and even 
the staff here have commented on just how 

incredible everyone sounds already! 
If you are interested in your child having 

drumming lessons, please contact the school 
reception. 

 

British Values 

This week saw another British Values day, this time focusing on democracy. 
Children spent the day on Thursday taking part in a variety of activities including making 
comic strips, writing and acting in their own plays and even a mannequin challenge, all to 

understand the meaning of democracy. 
We have even had some pretty bright ideas from everyone about what they would do if 

they were Prime Minister; we definitely have some natural born leaders in our midst! 

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/

